

Monday 11th December



Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like you to join our school campaign to support families in need of food this Christmas by donating one tin of food which we will deliver and donate to Huddersfield's food bank at the Welcome Centre.

If every student and every member of staff brought in one tin of food to support our appeal then we would have close to 650 tins of food to support families this Christmas that get help from the Welcome Centre.

We ask that your child brings in one tin of food by Tuesday 19th December and we will deliver to the Welcome Centre that week.

We hope that you are able to help and join our campaign by donating one tin of food. For further information go to www.thewelcomecentre.org/what-we-do or if you feel that you need help this winter then please go www.thewelcomecentre.org/who-we-help/i-need-help.

As always, your continued support is very much appreciated.

Kind Regards

Mr R Lunn











